
Colorado Air and Space Port 2019 Event 

After Action 

 

The event was held at the Colorado Air and Space Port otherwise 

known as the Front Range Airport, Watkins, CO.   As you can see 

by the pictures below we were prominently displayed along with 

over 200 Classic Automobile's and Airplanes.  My estimate is that 

we had over 400 visitors.  Once again it was fun, and Yes, 

therapeutic to talk about our memorabilia and our time in 

Vietnam.  Everyone was very appreciative of our service.  There 

was laughter and tears along with smiles and hugs.  Another 

awesome day. Terry Olson did an awesome job arranging this 

event.  He alongwith Dick Thompson, Doug Neil, Richard 

Overstake, Carl Cavalluzzi, and Dale House provided docent 

duty.  Trish Flaherty and her fearless companion Pooh Bear along 

with Barbara Cavalluzzi attended to our merchandise pavilion. 

Rick Overstake met each visitor outside the Museum and started 

a conversation with them and then escorted the visitor into the 

museum and introduced them to the rest of us.  He was quite 

engaging and the visitors responded with many endearing 

comments about our service during that tumultuous time and 

donations to support our Museum.  

Our very own “Doc Brown”, Chapter Member Jerry Marshall, was 

at the event to show off his Vintage “General Motors All Electric 

Truck”.  Jerry was one of our founding members and he was 

instrumental with his design and fabricating expertise that 

brought our Museum to life.  Many believe that he is an enigma, 

that he doesn’t really exist, but I saw him there at the Space 

Port, I did!    

 


